Letter from Walter O’Malley to Frank Schroth

December 27, 1954.

Frank D, Schroth, Publisher,
Brooklyn Eagle,

24 Johnson Street,

Br'oﬂklyn’ N. Y.

Desr Frank:

The third peresgraph in your letter of December 22nd, bothers me
2s you must still have in your mind thet I am looking for & munieipally
owned stadium. You rust know that is not the cese,Frank. The only
government zssistance I went 1s in its power to mssemble a site which we
will buy and on vhich we will tuild eand maintain a stedium. We, of course,
went 1t et a location where there can be sll year round perking income
as otherwise the cost of a new stadium would not be justified on the income
from beseball slone.

Cen you heve any serious doubt in your mind on this roint. I really
feel that I have been guite clear that we do not expect the government to
finance 2nd own our sroposed new stadium.

Sincerely,

Walter F, O'Malley,

President.
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